Bryant, Shellie

From: Web NoReply

Sent: October 29, 2021 10:09 AM

To: City Council

Subject: Email - Communication - Sarah Santoro - COVID-19 Gathering Restrictions Bylaw 2021 - CK 270-7

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: FILED

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Friday, October 29, 2021 - 10:09

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Friday, October 29, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Sarah

Last Name Santoro

Phone Number

Email

Address Ball Crescent

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Restrictions on household gathering

Meeting (if known)

Comments

Good morning,

I found out just this morning that the mayor and city council members are looking to vote on placing restrictions on household gatherings within the city of Saskatoon on the basis of COVID 19 vaccine status. I am extremely disappointed and disgusted that this is even being brought forward on a vote. Please find yourselves something more productive and meaningful to do. The matter of public health policy within Saskatchewan and Canada does not fall within the jurisdiction of city council. Public health policy is decided on by provincial and federal governments. In addition to this it is completely and unjustifiably unfounded, not to mention discriminatory. It has been stated and proven that the COVID 19 vaccine does not stop individuals who receive it from spreading it or getting it. If you need a reminder of this please pick up the phone and call 811 and speak to a nurse. Vaccinated individuals are still able to get sick with COVID 19 and are still able to spread it. Before putting such a policy in place based on your opinions make sure you have the evidence to back up your decision. Please provide to me and the rest of the city the data and information that would prove that this is the right course of action. Also, keep in mind our provincial leaders and health policy makers have not mandated any restrictions on gatherings, who are you to say that you know better then them. Thank you.

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No

The results of this submission may be viewed at: